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"PCTE Group of Institutes"
As a result of the meeting between the Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan in India and the Indian
educational institution "PCTE Group of Institutes", the Indian educational institution "PCTE Group of
Institutes" announced the 2022/2023 academic year. A scholarship competition has been announced for
bachelor's and master's degree programs.

PCTE Group of Institutes is located in Ludiana, Punjab, India.

The program is designed for engineering, journalism and mass communications, biotechnology, tourism,
commerce and other areas, and 4 candidates from the Republic of Uzbekistan can be nominated for these
scholarships.

More information about the PCTE Group of Institutes in India can be found at www.pcte.edu.in.

The application deadline is May 31, 2022.


